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Dear Committee Members, As a nonprofit venue operator in Portland, Oregon, 

whose earned income depends on event ticket sales, I absolutely support and 

encourage you to support this bill for greater protections for our patrons. We have 

had instances where a patron has purchased a fake ticket or paid way more for a 

ticket than they should have from these secondary scammy websites. It causes 

problems for our door staff, hurts our patrons, and degrades trust in our brand when 

this happens. It is vital we have robust consumer protection laws to protect patrons 

and honest businesses from bad actors who would take advantage. Please support 

the Oregon Fan Fairness and Transparency Act! Sincerely, Cheri Jamison, Executive 

Director, Alberta Abbey Foundation. 


